COLLEGE OF HUMANITIES STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES

Arrangements During University Shutdown

Dear Humanities Students,

Like most offices at UKZN, the Student Support Services will be closed for in-person face-to-face consultations in the following weeks in order to curb the spread of the COVID-19.

Although we will not be at our offices, you may still contact us via **email or telephone** during this period to schedule an appointment. We are currently offering consultations via telephone and Zoom videos. Please also look out for material that we will be soon uploading onto our webpages.

Please contact Vino Moodley or Dumsile Ndlovu to schedule an appointment:

Howard College & Edgewood Campus



VINO MOODLEY moodleyv28@ukzn.ac.za 031 260 2668

Pietermaritzburg Campus



DUMSILE NDLOVU ndlovud@ukzn.ac.za 033 260 5233

Students who have had regular contact with one of the counsellors may contact their counsellors directly via email:



ANGELINE STEPHENS stephensa@ukzn.ac.za



CANDICE MCCAIN
mccain@ukzn.ac.za



LINDI NGUBANE
ngubanel@ukzn.ac.za



RETHABILE OLIPHANT oliphants@ukzn.ac.za



AYANDA ZONDO zondoa2@ukzn.ac.za



LINDANI MNYAKA mnyakal@ukzn.ac.za



MARIAM JASSAT jassat@ukzn.ac.za



TRACEY VISSER
vissert@ukzn.ac.za

Career Development Office



EDISTA NGUBANE
ngubanee@ukzn.ac.za